ELECTION INFORMATION

The Clerk’s Office has received several inquiries about the Absentee Ballot process. Milton
Township no longer maintains a Permanent Absentee Voter Application list.
(Notice was sent out in July 2024).

State law allows you the option to join the Permanent Mail Ballot List and receive an AV
ballot for every future election that you are eligible to vote in. If you join this list, you won’t
need to apply for a ballot for each election — it will be sent to you automatically.

(PLEASE NOTE: BALLOTS WILL NOT BE FORWARDED!)
If you want to vote an AV ballot in an election, you can submit an AV ballot application in
any of the following ways:

e Requestyour clerk mail you an AV ballot application or download an AV
ballot application from Michigan.gov/Elections, and return it by mail, email,
orin person

e Submitan online AV ballot application at Michigan.gov/Vote

e Join the Permanent Mail Ballot List by marking the box on an AV ballot
application “l want to vote absentee in all future elections. Automatically
send me an absent voter ballot for every election.”

It’s important to update any change to your mailing address so you don’t get removed from
the permanent ballot list. If we mail you a ballot and it gets returned to us as
undeliverable, we automatically remove you from the permanent ballot list and you
will need to re-join.

Please reach out to the Clerk, Janet Beebe, at 231-264-6612 x110 or email
clerk@miltontownshipmi.gov with any questions or to sign up for the Permanent Ballot list!




